
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, September 22, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Taco Joe 

 Corn Dog on a stick  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Ethan Peto 

   Iriana Wilson  

 

 

1. Yearbook is back, in person and better than ever! Come to the first yearbook meeting of 

the year this Thursday, September 23, after school until 4:00. We need photographers, 

digital designers, artists, writers, and more. And we’re always flexible if you’re in a sport 

or another club. So find out what we’re all about on Thursday, after school, in Dr. 

McGovern’s classroom, Room 112. Your advisors will also share a Google Classroom 

code so you can drop Dr. McGovern a note and see the schedule of yearbook meetings. 

Hope to see you Thursday! 

 

 

 


